
8. RICCARTON/WIGRAM WORKS & TRAFFIC COMMITTEE
REPORT OF 23 JUNE 2000

The Board was in receipt of the outcomes of the Works & Traffic Committee
meeting held on 23 June 2000.

1. HARAKEKE STREET KINDERGARTEN
ANGLE PARKING PROPOSAL

A draft proposal for angle parking on the Kindergarten side of Harakeke
Street, between Riccarton Road and Kilmarnock Street was tabled.

A meeting to discuss the proposal with residents is being organised for
24 July 2000 at 7.00pm at the Harakeke Street Kindergarten.

2. PARKING STRATEGY PUBLIC CONSULTATION

Mike Calvert, Transport Engineer: Policy, from City Streets had spoken on
the strategy being developed along with the Regional Council.

The Committee was encouraged to put in submissions.

It was decided that a special meeting of the Works & Traffic Committee on
Friday 14 July 2000 would discuss this matter.

3. WIGRAM AIRBASE - SPRINGS ROAD ACCESS

Concerns have been raised about the size of the entry/exit point from the
Wigram Airbase site into Springs Road.  The Committee decided to write
to the consultants formalising their concerns and thanking them for
involving the Committee so far.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


